Minister Dacic met with Chairman of the Serbia - Japan Parliamentary Friendship Group
Monday, 04 May 2015.

i
Serbian First Deputy Prime Minister and Foreign Minister Ivica Dacic met today with Ichiro
Aisawa, Chairman of the Serbia - Japan Parliamentary Friendship Group in the Japanese
Parliament.

In an open and cordial conversation, both sides agreed that the bilateral relations between the
two countries were on the rise and that there was a desire on both side to improve them further.

Minister Dacic assessed that political dialogue should be strengthened at high and highest level,
which would be reflected in the improvement of overall relations between the two countries. He
particularly stressed that Serbia was interested not only in intensifying economic cooperation
and attracting more investments from Japan but also in increased exports to Japan.

The Serbian Foreign Minister was grateful for the generous support and donations received
from Japan in the past years.




